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Dear Parents, 

 
On Sunday 11th November 2018, it is 100 years since the end of World War One and to 

mark the occasion we have been making poppies to put in our Remembrance Garden.   
 

We are also making a commemorative book to remember friends or family who served 
or are serving in the military.  If you would like to contribute, please send in any 

photographs and a brief passage explaining who they are and the part they play or 
played. We will then put this book on display for people to read. 

 
Thank you for all your help. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mrs. S. Lawrenson 
  


